

ROTARY CLUB OF SOUTH PORTLAND - CAPE ELIZABETH

116 OAKHURST ROAD CAPE ELIZABETH, ME 04107 www.sp-ce-rotary.org

May 28, 2011

Hector M. Tarraza, M.D. Maine Medical Partners 102 Campus Dr., Unit 116 Scarborough, ME 04074

Dear Dr. Tarraza:

Thank you for taking the time to lead a tour of Maine Medical Center for our guests from India, Dr. Noel Britto and his wife, microbiologist Rupal Britto, as well as team leader Uhlas Marathe and his wife Veena.

Our Rotary International president highlighted as his theme this year Rotary's efforts to "Build Communities and Bridge Continents." We appreciate all you do to build community, both locally and internationally, and we appreciate your help "Bridging Continents" on May 5, 2011.

We thank you and Maine Medical Center for your efforts to promote world understanding.

With best regards and in grateful appreciation,

Sincerely,

John LoBosco President, 2010-11

John LoBas

cc: Mark Harris, Maine Medical Center